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08.07.2024
Yeşim gives hope to stray animals
In cooperation with Yeşim Group and Yıldırım Municipality, food waste is turning into food for stray animals. The project aims to contribute to the feeding of stray animals and increase environmental awareness by collecting food waste.
"Zero Waste Cooperation Protocol" was signed between Yeşim Group and Yıldırım Municipality. Mayor of Yıldırım Municipality Oktay Yılmaz visited Yeşim Group CEO Şenol Şankaya at Yeşim Group's Bursa headquarters factory Almaxtex Textile within the scope of the protocol. As part of the signed protocol, Yeşim's food waste will now become food for animals.
The protocol signed between the two organizations aims to collect the food waste generated in enterprises and produce food for street animals through the food facility operated by the Yıldırım Municipality Directorate of Climate Change and Zero Waste.
Yılmaz also visited Yeşim Group's dining hall and emphasized the importance of the steps taken for a sustainable future.
Stating that they will continue to work for a clean and sustainable environment, Mayor of Yıldırım Municipality Oktay Yılmaz said, "This protocol is an indication of our sensitivity to the environment as Yıldırım Municipality. Thanks to this cooperation with Yeşim Group, we will both utilize food waste and contribute to the feeding of stray animals. I wish that such projects will set an example for other businesses. Together, we will continue to work for a cleaner and more sustainable environment."
Şenol Şankaya, CEO of Yeşim Group, emphasized the importance Yeşim Group attaches to social responsibility projects and said, "This project, which we will carry out in cooperation with Yıldırım Municipality, is an important step we have taken to reduce our environmental impact and improve the living conditions of stray animals. It is a great source of pride for us to contribute to our environment by developing innovative solutions in waste management and at the same time providing the nutritional requirements of stray animals. We believe that our cooperation will play an important role in both reducing environmental impact and creating social benefit. We will continue our efforts to leave a more livable world for future generations."
With this protocol, Yeşim Group and Yıldırım Municipality will continue to work together for a sustainable environment and better living conditions.
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